

ARCHDIOCESE OF BALTIMORE

320 CATHEDRAL STREET · BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21201 · 410-547-5437 · FAX: 410-547-8234

June 28, 2018

Dear Parishioners of Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish,

I am pleased to announce that the pastorate of Our Lady of Perpetual Help and Our Lady of Sorrows parishes have been named as one of nine pastorates in Phase IA of our Archdiocesan-wide planning effort, *Be Missionary Disciples*. As part of this work, each pastorate will engage in an intentional and strategic planning effort focused on our privileged mission to be and make disciples of Christ. The work will begin in earnest this fall, but in the meantime, I ask you to join me in praying for the success of this effort in your pastorate and across the Archdiocese, that through our own renewed commitment to Christ others will come to share in the joy and hope he brings to the world.

With kindest personal regards, I am

Faithfully in Christ,

Host Reverend William E. Lori

Archbishop of Baltimore